
Runway  
Incursion

Runway Incursion -  
Ground Handling

172.11.1.2 Safety  
Alerts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.14.1.2 Telephony  
Procedures

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.12.3 Aerodrome  
Clearances

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.12.1.6 Clearance  
Readbacks

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.9.105 Stop bars

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

119.205 Content of  
exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.365 Taxiing or  
towing on movement  

area of aerodrome

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

172.10.13 Separation  
Standards—
Aerodrome

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

ATC issues incorrect  
or incomplete  

instruction to enter  
the protected area

91.400  
Communicating at  

certified, registered,  
military or designated  

non co ntrolled 
aerodromes

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.11.16 Anti-
collision lights

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Unable to see traffic

**Refer to Human  
Performance  

(Flight Crew) - Larger  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Flight Crew Human  
Performance Factors

**Refer to  
Organisational  

Factors Assessment**

Organisational  
Factors

64.015 Eligibility for  
aeronautical radio  
operator certificate

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

65.070 Eligibility for  
grant of ATC licence

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.225 Aviation  
English language  

proficiency  
assessments

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Unable to  
understand  
instructions

Advanced Surface  
Movement Guidance  
and Control System  

(A-SMGCS)

SUP Supporting  
Control

NRC Non Regulated  
Control

172.3.1.2.4 Control  
Tower - Displays

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.3.1.2.1 Control  
Tower - Visibility

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Flight Crew action is  
not noticed by ATC

139.23 Low-Visibility  
Operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.10.3.3 
Procedures for Low  
Visibility Operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Insufficent visability

172.11.1.2 Safety  
Alerts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.14.1.2 Telephony  
Procedures

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.12.1.6 Clearance  
Readbacks

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

119.205 Content of  
exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.365 Taxiing or  
towing on movement  
area of aerodrome -  

CONFIRM

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

ATC issues take-
off/landing  

clearance in error

91.400  
Communicating at  

certified, registered,  
military or designated  

non co ntrolled 
aerodromes

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.11.16 Anti-
collision lights

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Unable to see traffic

**Refer to Human  
Performance  

(Flight Crew) - Larger  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Flight Crew Human  
Performance Factors

**Refer to  
Organisational  

Factors Assessment**

Organisational  
Factors

65.070 Eligibility for  
grant of ATC licence

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.225 Aviation  
English language  

proficiency  
assessments

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Unable to  
understand  
instructions

Advanced Surface  
Movement Guidance  
and Control System  

(A-SMGCS)

SUP Supporting  
Control

NRC Non Regulated  
Control

172.3.1.2.4 Control  
Tower - Displays

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.3.1.2.1 Control  
Tower - Visibility

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Flight Crew action is  
not noticed by ATC

139.23 Low-Visibility  
Operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.10.3.3 
Procedures for Low  
Visibility Operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Insufficent visability

139.9 Visual aids  
provided by  

aerodrome lighting

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.8 Visual Aids  
provided by  

Aerodrome markings,  
markers, signals,  

signs, wind direction  
indicators etc

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.6 Aerodrome  
planning, design and  

maintenance - Physical  
characteristic of movem …

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

119.205 Content of  
exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.21.06 IFR aircraft  
in Class G airspace —

prescribed reports

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

91.21.04 CTAF  
pescribed broadcasts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

91.630 Use of radio—
broadcasts and  

reports

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Activity at  
uncontrolled  
aerodromes

**Refer to Human  
Performance  

(Flight Crew) - Larger  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Flight Crew Human  
Performance Factors

**Refer to  
Organisational  

Factors Assessment**

Organisational  
Factors

172.11.1.2 Safety  
Alerts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.160  
Requirements for  
operating certified  
air/ground radio  

service

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.155  Air/ground  
radio service must be  

approved

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.150  Frequency  
confirmation systems  

for aerodromes

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.105  Other  
aerodrome systems

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.095  Safety  
management systems  
and risk management  

plans

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.085  Reporting  
changes or  

occurrences at  
aerodromes

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.080  Reporting  
information to AIS  

providers

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.075 Aerodrome  
inspections

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.070 Planning and  
carrying out  

aerodrome works

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Division 3.3 Control of  
airside areas and  
zones—physical 

security

LEG Legislative  
Control

91.675 Pilot in  
command to report  

hazards to air  
navigation

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Other incursion -  
e.g. Unsafe entry  

onto runway

139.23 Low-Visibility  
Operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.14 Control of  
Airside Access and  

Vehicle Control

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.9.105 Stop bars

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.9 Visual aids  
provided by  

aerodrome lighting

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.8 Visual Aids  
provided by  

Aerodrome markings,  
markers, signals,  

signs, wind direction  
indicators etc

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.6.42 Taxiway  
sight distance

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.6 Aerodrome  
planning, design and  

maintenance - Physical  
characteristic of movem…

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.5 Aerodrome  
Information for the  

AIP and the  
Aerodrome Manual

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

121.215 Procedures  
for safety at  
aerodromes

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.210  Procedures  
to determine  

information about  
aerodromes

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

119.205 Content of  
exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.365 Taxiing or  
towing on movement  

area of aerodrome

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in  

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Inadequate SA  
whilst approaching  

a protected area

**Refer to Human  
Performance  

(Other Operational  
Safety Critical  

Personnel) - Large  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Other operational  
safety critical  

personnel human  
performance factors

**Refer to  
Organisational  

Factors Assessment**

Organisational  
Factors

**Refer to  
Organisational  

Factors Assessment**

Organisational  
Factors

**Refer to  
Organisational  

Factors Assessment**

Organisational  
Factors

21.029A Type acceptance  
certificate for imported  
aircraft certificated by  

national aviation authority  
of recognised country

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.135 Emergency  
exits

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.545 Seating for  
persons on aircraft

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.6 Aerodrome  
planning, design and  

maintenance - Physical  
characteristic of movem …

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.100 Emergency  
preparedness and  

aerodrome  
emergency plans

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.H Aerodrome  
rescue and 

firefighting services

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.11.1.2 Safety  
Alerts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Collision on Runway  
resulting in fatalities

Advanced Surface  
Movement Guidance  
and Control System  

(A-SMGCS)

SUP Supporting  
Control

NRC Non Regulated  
Control

172.3.1.2.4 Control  
Tower - Displays

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.3.1.2.1 Control  
Tower - Visibility

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

121.11.66 Carriage of  
transponders and  

surveillance  
equipment

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Flight Crew action is  
not noticed by ATC

139.23 Low-Visibility  
Operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.10.3.3 
Procedures for Low  
Visibility Operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Insufficent visability

139.115  Training etc.  
of aerodrome  

personnel

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.12.03 
Serviceability  

inspections

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.12 (Division 2)  
Aerodrome technical  
inspection programs

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Runway not  
compliant

90.105 Flight Crew  
restraints

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.125 Cabin Crew  
Seats

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.550 Seating for  
flight crew members

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91. 555 Seating for  
crew members other  

than flight crew  
members

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Seating unsuitable  
Crew

91.560 Restraint of  
infants and children

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Seating unsuitable  
Passenger

91.570 Passengers—
safety directions by  

pilot in command

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.575 Passengers—
compliance with  
safety directions

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.580 Passengers—
compliance with  

safety instructions by  
cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Passenger does not  
comply with  

seatbelt direction

90.280 Seats

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

**Refer to Technical  
Factors - Larger  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Technical Factor

90.215 Access to  
emergency exits

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.255 Carry on 
baggage

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.260 Aisles to  
remain unobstructed

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.265 Stowage of  
passenger service  

equipment etc.

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.630 When cabin  
crew are required

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.755 Aircraft  
evacuation  
Procedures

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Evacuation route  
obstructed

121.635 Number of  
cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.670 Operating  
with a reduced  

number of cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Insufficient Cabin  
Crew to support  

evacuation

**Refer to Human  
Peformance (Other  

safety critical  
personnel) - ATO  
Large Aeroplanes  

Assessment**

Cabin Crew Human  
Performance Factor

90.130 External Doors

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.245 Matters to be  
checked before take-

off

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.270 Passengers  
in emergency exit row  

seats

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.275   Carriage of  
passengers with  
reduced mobility

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.375 Obstruction  
of emergency exits

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.630 When cabin  
crew are required

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.755 Aircraft  
evacuation  
Procedures

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.11.56 Crash axe  
or crowbar

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Obstructed Exits

121.635 Number of  
cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.670 Operating  
with a reduced  

number of cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Insufficient Cabin  
Crew to support  

evacuation

**Refer to Human  
Peformance (Other  

safety critical  
personnel) - ATO  
Large Aeroplanes  

Assessment**

Cabin Crew Human  
Performance Factor

121.280 Safety  
briefing cards

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.285 Safety  
briefings, instructions  
and demonstrations

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.290 Additional  
safety briefing for  

passengers in  
emergency exit rows

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.295 Safety  
briefing in the event  

of an emergency

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.380 Assignment  
of cabin crew seats

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.630 When cabin  
crew are required

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.755 Aircraft  
evacuation  
Procedures

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.11.38 Public-
address system

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

121.11.57  
Megaphones

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Passengers unaware  
of evacuation  
requirements

121.635 Number of  
cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

121.670 Operating  
with a reduced  

number of cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Insufficient Cabin  
Crew to support  

evacuation

121.655 English  
proficiency

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Passengers cant  
understand Cabin  

Crew directions

**Refer to Human  
Peformance (Other  

safety critical  
personnel) - ATO  
Large Aeroplanes  

Assessment**

Cabin Crew Human  
Performance Factor

91.570 Passengers—
safety directions by  

pilot in command

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.575 Passengers—
compliance with  
safety directions

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.580 Passengers—
compliance with  

safety instructions by  
cabin crew

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Passenger does not  
comply evacuation  

direction

90.205 Escape  
devices

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.210 Location of  
emergency exits

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.220 Interior  
emergency exit  

marking

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.225  Interior  
emergency lighting

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.230 Floor  
proximity emergency  

escape path

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.235 Exterior  
emergency exit  

marking

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.240  Exterior  
emergency lighting

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.245 Over wing 
escape routes

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Unable to safely exit  
through emergency  

exit

**Refer to Technical  
Factors - Larger  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Technical Factor

**Refer to Technical  
Factors - Larger  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Technical Factor

25.001 Airworthiness  
standards for  

aeroplanes in the  
transport category  

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Australian designed  
aircraft / engine

**Refer to Technical  
Factors - Larger  
Aeroplane ATO  
Assessment**

Technical Factor

92.065 Commercial  
o pe rators—re porting 

of dangerous goods  
incidents

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.6 Aerodrome  
planning, design and  

maintenance - Physical  
characteristic of movem …

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.100 Emergency  
preparedness and  

aerodrome  
emergency plans

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.915 Powers of  
officer in charge or  

firefighter

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.H Aerodrome  
rescue and  

firefighting services

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Ground event  
resulting in damage  
to structures, GSE or  

Aircraft.

139.115  Training etc.  
of aerodrome  

personnel

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

139.12.03  
Serviceability  

inspections

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.12 (Division 2)  
Aerodrome technical  
inspection programs

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Runway not  
compliant
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